
2020 Murchison Middle School Tours and  
Incoming Family Information 

 
Student Visit: Murchison will host all the 5th-grade students on the 
morning of January 24th. 
 
Parent Tours: The MMS PTA will be hosting tours the following week 
for parents.  Simply show up and join a group for a tour of the 
campus.  Enter off the circle drive on N Hills.  If you are planning to 
come Monday morning, please expect traffic and plan for the time 
needed to park and sign in.  Office staff will need to prioritize students 
arriving for class right before 8:30 am - we appreciate your 
patience!  Bring your driver's license, even if you have signed in at 
your elementary campus. 
 
Tours will be held: 

• Monday the 27th - 8:30-10:30 am 
• Tuesday the 28th - 11:30 - 1:30 pm 
• Wednesday the 29th  - 11:30-1:30 pm 

Course Sheet Night:  Join us on the MMS Campus on February 4th 
from 5:30 - 8 pm.  This is your opportunity to visit with the different 
departments and see what course options are available at MMS.  This 
is not when you submit your course sheet - that happens through your 
elementary school. 
 
Shadowing: Students who are trying to choose between two school 
options can request a shadow at MMS.  Please contact Melissa Seaton 
for more information.  melissa.seaton@austinisd.org 
 
PTA Newsletter: I would also like to invite your 5th-grade families to 
subscribe to our PTA Newsletter.  That way, when we start sending out 
information about the new school year, they will not miss out on 
anything.  We also love to have our incoming students attend Matador 
Fest in April and all the information about that event will be available 
in the PTA News. 
 
http://bit.ly/MMSPTASubscribe 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact Julie Choyce, MMS PTA President, with 
any questions. president@murchisonpta.org 


